Steven SeEe
-

From: DICKSON BOENNING <dgboenning@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 3:13 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H 6088

| am writing in favor of H 6088 allowing RNs with appropriate foot care training to perform their services in the patient’s
home. This was a great convenience for my Mother who at the end of her life could not have been able to go to the
office of her podiatrist. | personally also appreciated the at home convenience.

Dickson Boenning

Jamestown, Rl

Sent from my iPhone



